Rachel Molloy

Dear Mr. Grice,

As the impacts of 1.2C climate impacts become more and more apparent, Washington has been
leading the pathways forward in passing strong carbon pollution caps and the Climate Commitment
Act (CCA). As Redmond, WA resident and memeber of the City Environmental Sustainability
Action Committee there...I speak for myself in urging action to make the necessary deep reductions
in greenhouse gases, increasing investments in efficiency and zero emission upgrades, and assisting
those communities least able to rise to the challenge without assistance, and overall resiliency
preparedness.

Please maintain the integrity of the cap. Achieving caps and reductions is paramount to success in
lowering global 420ppm carbon and rising methane levels. The physics of this situation makes this

non-negotiable, and the primary goal.

CCA investments must prioritize significant improvements in air quality of overburdened
communities, with their input, especially Black, Indigenous and communities of color.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,
Rachel Molloy



